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Dear families, 

 

Although we are still working out details, we are planning this year's Fall Festival/Halloween Party to be 

on Sunday, November 1, after service.  

 

We will have different activities spread out around the church property so that we don't get too crowded.  

 

We will also have a virtual component to the costume contest so that everyone can participate even if you 

are not attending in person.  

 

Please save the date, prepare your costumes, and look forward to having a blast at this year's awesome 

Fall Festival! 

 

See you there. 


